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Summer 2023 P-EBT Webinar Registration 

On Tuesday, May 16, 2023 at 10:00 a.m., the New Jersey Department of Human Services, 
Division of Family Development will host a webinar to provide an overview of Summer 2023 P- 
EBT Benefits. P-EBT, which is part of federal government’s response to the pandemic, gives 
eligible school children a temporary emergency nutrition benefit loaded on an EBT card. It 
provides a standard P-EBT benefit to all school-age children in grades K–12 who are approved 
free or reduced-price school meals through the National School Lunch Program. This webinar 
will explain who is eligible for the Summer 2023 P-EBT and what data is required from school 
districts to issue these P-EBT benefits. Attendance at this webinar is needed for all NSLP- 
participating schools. 

Who Should Attend 

The individual(s) who provided student information in the previous P-EBT rounds, the Business 
Administrator, Food Service Director, or another person who is responsible for P-EBT in your 
district should attend. Student information will be entered into the P-EBT submission page 
accessed through the MyNewJersey portal, so the individuals who submit student data 
(Certifier, Alternate Certifier, Submitter, Alternate Submitter, School Administrator, Food Service 
Director, or Other User) should also attend. 

The webinar will be held on Tuesday, May 16, 2023 at 10:00 AM. To attend this webinar 
please register by going to the P-EBT Webinar registration webpage.  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. This information is unique to you so please do not forward it to anyone else. If 
someone wants to attend, they must register using the link mentioned above. The webinar will be 
recorded and materials shared with those who register so it is important to register even if you are 
unable to attend the live webinar. If you have any questions, please send an email to 
dfd.training@dhs.nj.gov.
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